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For Immediate Release Premier Stephen McNeil Declares April as Insurance Brokers Month in 
Nova Scotia
Halifax, NS, April 6, 2016– Premier Stephen McNeil met with Paul Croft, President of IBANS and Karen Slaunwhite, IBANS Executive Director on April 5, 2016, to sign a proclamation declaring April as Insurance Brokers Month in Nova Scotia.
“Insurance Brokers Month provides an opportunity to recognize the great work being done in our industry and raise awareness of the vital role insurance broker’s play in supporting consumers. Licensed insurance professionals provide unbiased advice and expertise”, says Karen Slaunwhite, Executive Director, Insurance Brokers Association of Nova Scotia (IBANS).  

Consumers want choice, professional advice, affordability, and they want to understand which products meet their unique needs. 

Paul Croft states that, “Brokers work on behalf of their clients, not the insurance companies so they can find the products best suited to meet their client’s specific needs. 

Insurance is a difficult product to understand, and people are much more comfortable when they are dealing with someone from their community. Brokers take the time to learn about a client’s needs which can range from home, auto, commercial insurance, additional drivers, second homes and recreational vehicles to ensure they are covered. In addition to providing professional advice and arranging coverage, brokers provide a wide range of services, and act as the client’s advocate if there is any dispute with the insurance company. 
Founded in 1949, the Insurance Brokers Association of Nova Scotia is a not-for-profit trade association.
For further information please contact: 
Karen Slaunwhite, Executive Director, IBANS
380 Bedford Highway
Halifax, NS  B3M 2L4
(902) 876-0526

karen@ibans.com
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